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membership@wgna.net

From: Willow Glen Neighborhood Association <membership@wgna.net>
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 8:24 PM
To: membership@wgna.net
Subject: [TEST] WGNA Newsletter: Membership, Mayor Forum, Neighborhood Beautification, 

SB9

Friend -- 

2022 is off to a great start. Willow Glen Neighborhood Association has been 
very busy working on important issues affecting your neighborhood and we want 
to make sure you are up to date on all our important work. 

We have a very busy 2022 planned.  Your membership and donations will help 
support our projects.  

NEIGHBORHOOD BEAUTIFICATION PROJECTS:  

We are raising money to complete at least nine Art Boxes.  If you have a 
location you would like to suggest for installation, please email 
membership@wgna.net 

With the help of Republic Urban we are installing an illuminated clock on their 
new building in Downtown Willow Glen. The planned installation is March/April 
with a dedication in May. Donors of $1,000 or more will have their name 
inscribed on a dedication plaque.  For more information and to donate, 
please click here 

We are planning a Spring Neighborhood Cleanup event which will include more 
dumpsters than past events and may include a Goodwill donation site.  Follow 
our Facebook page @WillowGlenNA for updates. 
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MAYORAL CANDIDATE FORUM:  

We hosted a mayoral candidate forum on Jan 20th, 2022, which received a lot 
of positive feedback.  In case you missed it, you can watch it on our WGNA 
Youtube Channel 

TAKE BACK LOCAL CONTROL OVER OUR NEIGHBORHOODS: 

The City of San Jose was forced to enact SB9 during the last council meeting in 
December and is effective 1/1/22. It allows a single family house to be replaced 
by four units AND allows for subdividing any residential lot that is over twenty 
four hundred (2,400) sqft. The City of SJ will consider expanding the number of 
units from four to a max of ten units sometime in 2022. 

We will be collecting signatures to repeal on Saturday 2/5/22 from 12-4 in the 
driveway at 1787 Cherry Ave.  Keep up to Date here. 

PAST PROJECTS: 

To find out about our past projects and advocacy, please visit our website. One 
of our biggest project was to prevent Willow Glen from being further divided in 
San Jose redistricting. We also installed three neighborhood Art Boxes and 
hosted a Neighborhood Cleanup event in coordination with CM Dev Davis's 
office. 

Your membership and donations are very important to us.  We cannot do 
the Neighborhood Beautification events without your help. The majority of funds 
are dedicated to the neighborhood beautification projects. It is easy to become a 
member, just fill out our online membership form here.  To donate fill out our 
online form here.  

Protecting our Neighborhoods, 

Willow Glen Neighborhood Association 
http://www.wgna.net/ 
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